
   
 

CAHOKIA MOUNDS DISTRICT 

CUBMASTER/SCOUTMASTER/VENTURE ADVISOR OF THE YEAR AWARD 

The following requirements are to be used to submit a name for a Cubmaster/ Scoutmaster /Venture 

Advisor who has through the years, shown outstanding service to his or her unit. 

This award will be presented at the Cahokia Mounds District Volunteer Recognition Dinner  

February 8th 2020 at the Troy United Methodist Church. 

Leader of the year awards nominations must be submitted by email to Adam Micun 

ajmicun@gmail.com (Vice Chair of District Operations) & Cheyenne Vandegrift (District Executive 

Madison & Bond Counties) Cheyenne.Vandegrift@scouting.org by January 7th, 2020.  The District 

committee will vote on nominees at the December District committee meeting.  

District Award of Merit 

As with the District Award of Merit recipients, names will be announced on December 18th, 2019.  It is 

requested that all recipients attend the dinner so that they can be recognized by fellow volunteers and 

receive their awards in person. Please email completed forms to eagleboard1@charter.net & CC 

kevin.buhr@scouting.org  

REQUIREMENTS: 

 REGISTERED AS AN ADULT LEADER FOR 5 YEARS OR MORE 

 REGISTERED AS A CUBMASTER/SCOUTMASTER FOR A PERIOD OF THREE YEARS OR MORE 

 COMPLETED TRAINING FOR THE POSITION 

 DURING HIS/HER POSITION AT CUBMASTER/SCOUTMASTER/VENTURE ADVISOR, MUST MAKE 

A SPECIFIC CONTRIBUTION TO THE UNITS PROGRAM (GIVE EXAMPLE) 

 HELPED INCREASE MEMBERSHIP WITHIN THE UNIT OVER THE PAST YEAR 

 HAS ACHIEVED AN ON TIME RE-CHARTER WITH THE UNIT DURING EACH YEAR OF HIS/HER 

TERM AS THE CUBMASTER/SCOUTMASTER/VENTURE ADVISOR 

 THE UNIT PARTICIPATED IN SUMMER CAMPING PROGRAMS (GIVE EXAMPLE) 

 THE UNIT PARTICIPATED IN A COUNCIL EVENT (GIVE EXAMPLE) 

 

A committee of scouters will review all submitted nominations and make their selection based upon the 

above requirements.  Names will be announced prior to the dinner deadline.  All recipients are 

requested to attend so that they may be recognized by their fellow volunteers. 


